
Riverview Seventh-day  
Adventist Church  

 

 

CONTACT US 

Riverview Adventist Church 
7125 W 4th Street, Reno, NV 89523    775-322-9642 

Email - riverviewadventistchurch@gmail.com 
Website - riverviewsda.org 

https://www.facebook.com/riverviewsda 
 

Pastor Brian Bilbrey 
559-805-2252  bbilbrey@nevadautah.org 

 
Board of Elders Co-Leaders  

Steve King 775-224-4633 stevenpamk@gmail.com 
   April Evans  775-813-2220    bealevans@hotmail.com 

 
Church Clerk 

Fanga Finau 
775-322-0714 or 775-384-9104 

info@riverviewacademy.org 
 

Church Secretary 
Laurie Sayre 

Phone 775-322-9642     Fax 775-787-7502  
riverviewadventistchurch@gmail.com 

 
Audio-Visual 

Shawn Gerrans  775-525-1844      
renosda.av@gmail.com 

Church Programs—reno.adventistfaith.org/sermons 
  

Riverview Christian Academy   
Principal — Glenn Bentjen  

gbentjen@nevadautah.org 
909-499-6336 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

Love God, Love Others and  

Serve the Community 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Matthew 28:19,20 Go therefore and make 

disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and of the Son and of 

the Holy Spirit,                                                

"teaching them to observe all things that I 

have commanded you; and lo, I am with you 

always, even to the end of the age."   

mailto:renosda.av@gmail.com


Please designate offerings on your Tithe Envelope. 

Loose offerings go to this week’s “Designated Offering”.  The Children’s Offering goes to 

support the School Scholarship Program. ONLINE GIVING is available on the church 

website: riverviewsda.org  OR you can place your tithes and offerings in the offering box 

at the back of church. 

Church General Expense Info  

Our Basic Needs and Utilities                                  $14,609.00 

Received for March                         $ 2,874.00 

Still needed for March      $11,735.00 

Preaching Schedule  

March 26 Travis Sandefur — Riverview                     

             Pastor Brian — Truckee 

April 2 Pastor Brian, Communion, Baptism       

            & Potluck                

  Elder Tuazon — Truckee 

Women’s Bible Study on Thursday at 1 PM is cancelled   

for the rest of March and will resume April 7th. 

Second Reading & VOTE:                                                              

 Transfer Out —     Reno Ng to Singapore 

Following service today, Homeless Ministries will be      

going to provide a hot meal to our homeless community.  

Volunteers are always welcome to come join us and help 

serve.                                                                                                

Through donations, we also have 470 pairs of warm socks 

to hand out today along with toothpaste/toothbrushes.               

  Thank you to all who donated.                                                 

 

 

 

March 19, 2022 

 

 

Prelude     

Call To Worship                                         Henri Evard 

Invocation                                                 Henri Evard 

Welcome and Church News                                   Henri Evard 

Worship in Giving & Offertory 

                                 “Local Church Budget”               

                                Dan Gomez 

Children’s Story                                          James Kim 

 Praise Time                            Sammy Camacho 

                          

Praying Together                                                             Henri Evard 

Scripture       “Matthew 21:31”                                                       

          (Second Half)              

                                      

                              Henri Evard 

Sermon              “The Outsider’s Kingdom”           

                                                            Henri Evard 

Benediction                                                                                                         

  


